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Hello Bruin Parents and Guardians, 

It is hard to believe, but we beginning to prepare for the 2019-2020 school year and we want you to be aware of 
our registration process.  

A video outlining the entire registration process will be posted on the school website starting February 26th. 
Parents, we encourage you watch this video with your student. Students will watch this video in their PAWS 
class at which time they will also receive the 2019-2020 Course Catalog and Student Planning Guide.  

Students will be assigned to a “Counselor Advisory Session” during a second period class between February 
27thth and March 29th. During this session, your student will have a chance to meet one-on-one with their 
counselor. There is no need for most students to schedule an individual appointment with a counselor regarding 
registration, as this will take place during their Counselor Advisory Session scheduled in March. If that session 
does not provide enough time for the student and counselor to plan adequately, the counselor will schedule an 
additional appointment. 

Information about specific courses, including elective offerings and our expanding Advanced Placement, 
College in the High School, Tech Prep, and Advanced Manufacturing courses, are examples of specific 
questions we would encourage students to have ready for their Counselor Advisory Session. In addition, these 
sessions are a good time for any questions about graduation requirements and/or courses that align to a student’s 
post-high school plan.  Elective and challenging options teachers are always willing to answer any questions 
about their programs as well.  Students should feel free to talk to any of our teachers if they have specific 
questions about a course.  

During our March 6th Spring Open House evening event, we will also have a chance for our teachers in 
electives and challenging options programs to share information about their courses and answer any questions 
you may have about them.  

Students who wish to enroll in a specialty program such as Running Start or Sno-Isle, should still complete their 
registration process and sign up for classes at Cascade. After the Counselor Advisory Session, students will 
have chance to meet with their counselor to discuss enrolling in these off-campus programs.  

Again, we encourage you sit down with your student and watch the online registration video, and to look 
through the 2019-20 Student Planning Guide. We also look forward to seeing you for our March 6th Spring 
Open House event.  

 
Thank You, 
 
CHS Admin and Counseling Teams 


